WILD WEST MUSTANG AND FORDS

Meeting Minute
March 6th, 2018

Opening
The regular meeting of the WILD WEST MUSTANG AND FORDS was called to order at
6:45pm on March 6th, 2018 in Dillon’s BBQ, Peoria, AZ. by Wayne Ambroult.

Present

Wayne Ambroult, Patty Ambroult, Fred Romano, Andy Branigan, Shelly Branigan, Jim
Dew, Bob Broberg, Ryan Clemons, Janet Neil, Gary Barral, Jerry Gable, Israel Ruiz, Don
Walton, Denise Walton, Ken Washington, Steve Short, Carol Munoz, Dion Munoz,
Wayne Pinkala, Richard Hernandez, Krisztina Athanasakis, Deana Rodriquez, Bob
Voakes, Kevin Horton, Margy Bons, James Walk, Nick Bruncie, Ron Brown, Joe
Tokoph, Bruce Pegg, Anthony Gonzales, Bill Hendricsen, Eli Rideout, Maggie Ardery,
Dennis Nyman,

Approval of Minutes
The minutes of the previous meeting were read by Jim Dew and unanimously approved
as discussed.

Old Business

Membership Renewals due no later than 2/28

Hats are still being offered as an option to shirts if inclined for the upcoming renewals
Hats are also available for purchase for $5.00

Club show will be March 10" at Sanderson Ford signup sheet to follow for volunteers

Cruises for March Cancelled due to the conflict of various car shows around the valley in
March

New Business

During our meeting the disturbance that took place led to the police escorting 2 members
out of our meeting. Due to this and other confrontations via e-mail, text and otherwise, a
member has been removed from our club



Bell Ford Car Show 3/24 club participation award is being handed out (contact Jim Dew
for more info)

Barry Goldwater Friday Night Lights car Show 4/6 sign up ASAP as space is limited!
Out of Africa Cruise for April is on the table with more info to follow

Website to be changed to a Go Daddy server as a cost saving measure Andy Branigan to
follow up on

Jim Dew brought up to feature each month a member in good standing with photos and a
bio of the member and their car

Business for Next Meeting

Hats, and or shirts status for the membership that has paid, Website revision and Go
Daddy info, upcoming car shows and cruises (Tucson, Out Africa), (looking into group
rate tix), Rotating cars on t-shirts to get all members car eventually on t-shirts for shows,

Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned at 7:25PM by Wayne Ambroult. The next general meeting will be
at 6:30PM on April 3, 2018, in Dillon’s BBQ, Peoria, AZ.

Minutes submitted by:  Jim Dew

Approved by: Wayne Ambroult



